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This proposed unlimited new property tax will throw seniors and others with limited 

income out of their homes.   Another new tax will 

Make Oregon unaffordable, increasing housing expenses at a time when housing is 

already challenged.    

Is Oregon willing to increase the homeless problem?? This increase will be passed 

onto renters.  NO NEW TAXES!! 


